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Thank You to Every NT School Leader – National Principals’ Day 2025 
 
 
 
On National Principals’ Day, 1 August, the Northern Territory Council of Government 
School Organisations (NTCOGSO) acknowledges and thanks all school leaders across 
our 153 government schools. 
 
NTCOGSO President Ruth Mirams said, 
 
"Across the Northern Territory, school leaders are doing exceptional work under complex and 
often challenging circumstances. Whether they are leading large urban schools or small 
remote schools, their commitment to student learning and wellbeing is unwavering. 
 
National Principals’ Day is an opportunity to recognise their leadership, their care for 
students and staff, and their continued focus on delivering quality education in every corner 
of the Territory. We thank them for all they do." 
 
NTCOGSO also recognises the leadership of assistant principals and senior staff who 
play a vital role in supporting students, staff and families every day. 
 
On behalf of parents and carers, NTCOGSO extends deep appreciation to all school 
leaders across the Territory. Thank you for your professionalism, your resilience and the 
positive difference you make in the lives of young Territorians. 

 
 
  Ruth Mirams 

President 
 

 
 

 

 
ABOUT NTCOGSO  
The Northern Territory Council of Government School Organisations (NTCOGSO) is the peak parent 
representative body that advocates for the interests of government students and schools across the Northern 
Territory.  
 
NTCOGSO works collaboratively with education stakeholders to support the delivery of high-quality education 
and ensure the well-being and success of NT students. 
 

www.ntcogso.org.au 
(08) 79 4222 55 

M
ED

IA
 R

EL
EA

SE
 

http://www.ntcogso.org.au/

